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The Director 
Mr Mike Hudspith 
The General Medical Council 
178 Great Portland Street 
London 
WlW 5JE 

Dear Mr Hudspith 

RE: GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL 

Thank you for your letter, which I received this morning. 

I understand your comments and subsequent non-action relating to Dr Lord, although I am still 
concerned as to the notation in my mother’s notes "Aft other drugs stopped by order of Dr Lord*’. 
These drugs were her routine medication to maintain her heart problems. This entry was made in 
Queen Alexandra’s hospital two days before her transfer to Gosport War Memorial. What was the 
reason for these drugs to be stopped and what effect would this have made? 

Are you able to inform me if any action will be taken against Dr Lord as regards the other cases you 

have been investigating? 

I have noted your action regarding Dr Barton. Can you confirm that the action (The Council’s 
Preliminary Proceedings Committee) which to be taken includes the other cases, or is this solely based 
on my mother’s case? 

If you are able could you give a brief reply by return email today? 

Thank you again 

Yours sincerely, 

Bernard Page 


